
CHili SOCIETY-CASI 

May I, 1990 

Dear Great Pepper: 

In honor of the CASI purchase of land at Rancho de los Chisos, 
the Pod of the Pass will sponsor the burying of a time capsule at 
the official opening on Friday, November 2. This time capsule 
will, hopefully, include an item from each Pod as well as pictures, 
recipes, and other goodies selected by the Executive Board. 

Items to be included in the time capsule from the Pods can be 
group photos, newsletters, t-shirts, whatever the Pods want 
wi thin a reasonable size. Al though we are planning to use a 
container roughly the size of a 55-gallon drum, and that sounds 
like a lot of room, there really isn't a great deal of space to 
include Coleman stoves, camping cots, bulldozers, and the like in 
the time capsule. We are asking that each Pod only submit one 
item. 

Please bring this matter to your Pod's attention at your next 
meeting -- we want to be able to include all Pods in this momentous 
undertaking, and, as you know, that takes some coordination. 

To be sure that your Pod is represented in the time capsule 
(which will be opened in the year 2000), please have your Pod time 
capsule item to me no later than October I, 1990 so that we may 
bundle (cram?) all items into the container and transport it to 
Terlingua. 

Thanks for your cooperation. If you have any questions, 
please call or write. 

Sincerely, 

er 
Great p:;ph1.tJr!f the Pass 

9658 Blue Wing Drive, El Paso, Texas 79924 
(915) 755-9158
 

Doesn't this sound like fun? By the way, I am 
taking the names of volunteers to dig the pit into 
which the time capsule will be buried! 

Affiliated with the
 
Chili Appreciation Society Inttlrnational, Inc.
 


